
The Everett Smelter Cleanup 
  from Ecology’s Toxics Cleanup Program                            June 12, 2010 

Sorry we missed you again. 
The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is updating contact information and access 
agreements for homes that were mapped in 2007 for the purpose of cleaning up arsenic and 
lead contaminated soil in the neighborhood.  Staff from Ecology tried to visit your home 
today.  
 

Mapping and sampling to occur in your neighborhood. 
We wanted to make sure you received a packet in the mail that included: 

 
 A cover letter 
 Everett Smelter Mapping and Sampling information sheets. 
 Access agreement that explains the site mapping and 

sampling work that Ecology has planned for your 
neighborhood. 

 

 
In 2007, Ecology produced sampling location maps at your property.  Ecology will need to 
update its contact information and access agreements in case things changed at your 
property since 2007.  
 
Please notify Ecology whether you intend to participate in the mapping and sampling process.  A 
signed access agreement needs to be submitted to Ecology by July 31, 2010.  If you do not wish to 
have your property mapped and sampled, please write “DECLINE” or check the appropriate box 
on your access agreement form and sign it.  You may also write a letter or call us if you do not 
wish to participate.  Please mail the form in the pre-addressed envelope.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Publication No. 07-09-075c 
If you have special accommodation needs or require this document in alternative format, please contact Nancy Lui at (425) 649-7117.  

Persons with hearing loss can call 711 for Washington Relay Service.  
Persons with a speech disability can call 1-877-833-6341 (TTY) 

For Technical Questions, please contact: 
Site Manager:  Jerome Cruz  
Telephone number:  (425) 649-7094 
E-mail:  jcru461@ecy.wa.gov 
Mail:   Department of Ecology 
 3190 160th Avenue SE 
 Bellevue, WA 98008 
 
Everett Smelter website:  
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/tcp/sites/asarco/es_main.html 
 
If you have not received a packet or have further questions, please contact Nancy Lui, 
Department of Ecology Outreach Coordinator at (425) 649-7117. 
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